
 

 

 
    

  
 

 
   

   
   
 

 
 

 
  

 

      
     

      
      

  
 

   
 
      

   
   

 
   

  

COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL PERFORMANCE 
455 Golden Gate Avenue, Suite 14400 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Contact: Gregory Dresser FOR RELEASE 
Director-Chief Counsel March 13, 2020 
(415) 557-1200 

COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL PERFORMANCE ANNOUNCES 
CHANGE OF HEARING LOCATION IN MATTER CONCERNING 

JUSTICE JEFFREY W. JOHNSON 

The Commission on Judicial Performance announced today that the location of 
the appearance for oral argument before the commission in the matter concerning 
Justice Jeffrey W. Johnson, of the California Court of Appeal, Second Appellate District, 
Division One, has been changed.  The appearance will commence at 1:30 p.m., 
March 18, 2020, at the Supreme Court of California, 350 McAllister Street, San 
Francisco, California. The hearing will be open to the public. 

* * * 

The commission is composed of six public members, three judges, and two 
lawyers. The chairperson is Nanci E. Nishimura, Esq. Commission members Sarah 
Kruer Jager and Hon. Lisa B. Lench are recused in this matter. 

For further information about the Commission on Judicial Performance, see the 
commission’s website at http://cjp.ca.gov. 


